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On March 21 2025, after the Ceremony of Presidential Inauguration and 

the 35th Independence Anniversary of Namibia, Ms. SUZUKI Takako, 

Ambassador on Special Mission, paid a courtesy call on the new President 

H.E. Dr. Netumbo Nandi-Ndaitwah. While handing over a personal letter 

from Mr. ISHIBA Shigeru, Prime Minister of Japan, Ms. SUZUKI expressed 

her congratulations and requested the President's participation in TICAD 

9, which is scheduled to be held in August this year in Japan. President 

H.E. Dr. Nandi-Ndaitwah expressed her gratitude for the dispatch of the 

special envoy and for Japan's support to date, and also made a positive 

response regarding her participation in TICAD 9. 

 

 

 

  


